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Faculty and Student Authors Celebrated;
Bibliographies on Web for First Time

	 On consecutive Wednesdays in May, faculty and student authors were honored and feted with lun-
cheons and presented with commemorative certificates; the printed bibliographies of their works, compiled 
by NYCPM librarians, were distributed on each occasion. 
	 At the student celebration, Dr. Michael J. Trepal, DPM, VP of Academic Affairs and Dean, compliment-
ed the students on the skills they’ve gained by investigating and doing research, and noted that “bibliogra-
phies become markers of academia.” President and CEO Louis L. Levine thanked the students for “moving us 
toward the knowledge of the 21st century.”
	 Paul Tremblay, Chief Medical Librarian, reports that the library has gotten both the faculty and stu-
dent bibliographies on the web, the first time he thinks that that has happened. Go to http://www.nycpm.
edu/library.asp, scroll to the bottom of the page, and search under Other Resources. There are two separate 
links. In addition, the titles of articles are linked to their publishers (or to their PDF full-text when available). 
Congratulations all!

At Faculty Authors celebration, President Levine presented all of the authors with commemorative certificates, including, left to 
right: Michael Trepal, DPM; Joy Reidenberg, PhD; Mark Swartz, MD.

(Left picture) At the student author celebration, Peter Barbosa, PhD, presented Jered Stowers, left, and Michael Huchital, right, with 
gifts to thank them for their help with his research. (Right picture) Student Authors: Front row, left to right: Djavlon Khakimov, 
Michael Paula, Tyrone Mayorga, Sandreka Jones, Erato Giokas, Yasmin Sarraf, Josana Joseph, Alisha Poonja. Back row, left to right: 
Dhaval Patel, Jered Stowers, Michael Huchital, Edmond Ainehsazan, Calvin Davis, Bahaa Amer, Jonathon Srour, Nam Tran.


